
The Week AheadThe Week AheadThe Week AheadThe Week Ahead    
Sat / June 8                                                                                               
4pm - Vigil Mass: Pres. Donald Trump - SI  by M & M Winston 

Maintenance Fund Collection 
Parish Potluck to follow Mass  
 

Sun / June 9 - Pentecost Sunday                                                                                              
9am - Mass: Dec. Fathers & G-fathers  by R & S VanderZyl   
Maintenance Fund Collection 
Coffee & Donuts after Mass, in the Parish Hall 
(KC Breakfast postponed until June 16th)   
 

Mon / June 10    
9am - Mass: Zan & Catherine Martin - SI  by M & R Huscher 

5:30pm - KC Rosary and Meeting   
 

Tue / June 11 - St. Barnabas, Apostle   
Note - the Church Office will close at 11am today.   
 

Wed / June 12                                                                                        

No further weekday Masses till Fr. Amal returns 7/19 
 

Thu / June 13 - St. Anthony of Padua                                                                                     
No further weekday Masses till Fr. Amal returns 7/19 
6pm - B--I--N--G--O 
 

Fri / June 14                                                                                            
No further weekday Masses till Fr. Amal returns 7/19 
 

Sat / June 15                                                                                               
3-3:45pm - Confessions 
4pm - Vigil Mass: Marty Barrack - SI  by M Barrack   
Baby Bottle Boomerang Collection, see articles to right 
 

Sun / June 16 - Most Holy Trinity / Fathers Day                                                                                             
9am - Mass: Schneider Family - SI  by J & D Schneider  
Baby Bottle Boomerang Collection, see articles to right 
KC Breakfast after Mass, in the Parish Hall  
12pm - Mass (L): Kargel Family - SI  by Friends 

 

Altar Flowers this week are compliments of: 

     •Pat VanDyk in memory of deceased Family † 
      

Tabernacle Roses this week are compliments of:  

     •Pat VanDyk in memory of deceased Family † 

 
 

Join Us NEXT Sunday for an   

All-You-Can-Eat Breakfast after Mass!  

 

Adults/$7; children 6-12/$3, under age 6/free 
 

 

Birthdays Next Week: 
12-Sylvia Graves, Avery Lewis 
13-Warren Burton, Lynne Colles, 
     Herman Grieshaber 
14-Cindy Harris, Jeffrey Pope, Jeanine Rohricht 
16-Stacey Burton 
We wish you many blessings on your birthday! 

Prayer for Pentecost 
Come Holy Spirit  

Replace the tension within us with a Holy relaxation. 
Replace the turbulence within us with a sacred calm. 
Replace the anxiety within us with a quiet confidence. 

Replace the fear within us with a strong faith. 
Replace the bitterness within us with the sweetness of grace. 

Replace the darkness within us with a gentle light. 
Replace the coldness within us with a loving warmth. 

Replace the night within us with Your light. 
Replace the winter within us with Your spring. 
Straighten our crookedness, fill our emptiness. 

Dull the edge of our pride, sharpen the edge of our humility. 
Light the fires of our love, quench the flames of our lust. 

Let us see ourselves as You see us. 
May we see You as You have promised, 
and be fortunate according to Your word, 

Blessed are the pure of heart, for they shall see God. 
 

Baby Bottle Boomerang 
New Beginnings Pregnancy Help Center Fundraiser 

NEXT WEEKEND IS RETURN DAY! 
     This important annual fundraising event enables 

the Center to assist women and families who do not 

know where to turn for help.  Your gifts help 

provide them with counseling, a free pregnancy test 

and a state of the art ultrasound given by a nurse 

trained in obstetrical sonograms.  If you haven’t 

been using your baby bottle, return it empty, as 

each bottle not returned is an expense to the 

Pregnancy Center.   

 

Second Collection Next Weekend 
     For those who chose not to use a baby bottle but still 
want to participate in the Fundraiser, the basket will be 
passed.   There are pink envelopes in the vestibule if you 
would like to use one.  Make checks payable to:  New 
Beginnings Pregnancy Help Center.  May God bless you! 

 
THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK...THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK...THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK...THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK...    

 

“God’s love has been  
Poured into our hearts  
through the Holy Spirit  

who has been given to us. 
  For while we were still weak,  

at the right time  
Christ died for the ungodly.”   

Romans 5:5-6 
 

  Wishing you a blessed week!    



Fr Amal’s VacationFr Amal’s VacationFr Amal’s VacationFr Amal’s Vacation    
      Fr. Amal will begin his vacation 
Monday, June 10th, after offering the 9am 
Mass.  Please note:  there will be no 
weekday Masses until Fr. Amal  returns, 
July 19th.  Fr. John Lewandowski will offer 
the weekend Masses in Fr. Amal’s absence.   

 
Next PC Meeting, July 29th,  

at 6pm in the Church Hall Classroom 

     The Pastoral Council Meetings are open 

to parishioners to attend and listen in on.  If 

you wish to bring up a topic for discussion, 

let Becky in the Office, or Rollie, know two 

weeks in advance so you can be put on the 

P.C. agenda.   
 

GoodbyesGoodbyesGoodbyesGoodbyes    
To all our friends here at St. Michael's  Church: 
      Ed and I are moving to IL after 31 years in 
Cherokee Village.  We will be closer to our 
children.  The Good Lord and His Blessed 
Mother have stirred us our whole Christian life 
and now is the "time".  Thank you for all that we 
have been involved with, namely Altar Society 
and BINGO!  Ed's involvement was starting a 
Men's Club in 1990 and with the beginning of 
the Columbarium.  Had 6 wonderful years 
entertaining with the "Joyful Noise Kitchen 
Band”, memories that will never be forgotten.  
We are Blessed and Thankful for our 31 years 
worshiping here at St. Michael’s.  Farewell and 
God Bless all of you.      - Ed & Mel Hettinger  
     We shall miss you, Ed and Mel.  Thank you for We shall miss you, Ed and Mel.  Thank you for We shall miss you, Ed and Mel.  Thank you for We shall miss you, Ed and Mel.  Thank you for 

your years of service.  We wish you well.  your years of service.  We wish you well.  your years of service.  We wish you well.  your years of service.  We wish you well.   

 

2019 Altar Flower and Rose Charts 
     The 2019 Altar Flower & Tabernacle 

Rose Charts are up on the bulletin board by 

the Sacristy.  Altar Arrangements are $45 

each; Tabernacle Roses are $15/pair.  

Payment may be slipped under the Office 

the week you sign-up for.  Thank you for 

your continued support! 

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    
Dear Members of St. Michael’s Parish,  

     We are again deeply grateful for your ongoing 

support in the recent quarterly collection. It is 

through your generosity that we can continue to 

provide food, shelter, transportation, utilities and 

spiritual support to those who are struggling 

financially. We ask you to pray for us as we do our 

work. As you pray, ask the Lord if He might be 

calling you to join us! We need you!  

                      ~  St. Vincent De Paul Society 
 

CALLING ALL LADIES! 

     YOU are invited to our next Magnificat 
Luncheon to be held here, at St. Michael’s Parish 
Hall, on June 29th, from 11:30am to 2pm 
(registration at 11). Tickets are $12 and include a 
catered lunch (by Chow), a time of praise and 
worship, and the featured speaker, Lynn 
Melendez of Branson, Missouri. Lynn is currently 
Diocesan Director of Evangelization, Catechesis 
and Youth Formation for the Diocese of 
Springfield-Cape Girardeau in Missouri. When 
first out of college Lynn served as a Campus 
Minister and then met an amazing man—Tony 
Melendez. Born without arms, Tony learned to do 
everything in life using his feet, including playing 
the guitar. They dated, married and traveled 
together sharing their testimonies. We KNOW 
you will be inspired by her testimony.  
     If you bring a guest who is attending for the 
first time, you and your guest will be entered into 
a drawing for a special gift!  
     Tickets will be sold at Masses the two 
weekends before the luncheon.  No tickets will     
be sold at the door.  Questions: Call Sharon at 
870-847-3095. 
 

Healing Mass 
     Alan Ames, an internationally known Catholic 
evangelist and visionary, will be visiting several 
churches in our diocese, including St. Peter’s 
Church in Mtn. Home on Tuesday, June 18th.  A 
Healing Mass will be celebrated at 6:30pm.  Alan 
will then give a talk followed by Benediction and 
prayers for healing (Laying on of hands). Alan has 
the Gift of Healing and has traveled extensively 
giving witness to his conversion from a man of sin 
to one who is very close to God. Each person will 
have the opportunity to be prayed over individually. 
You can read more about Alan on his website:  
www.alanames.org. 


